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27 March 2025
Dear Parents and Carers,
Recreational Tennis Sessions — Summer Term 2025

We are looking forward to a full summer term of tennis and are pleased to offer Recreational Tennis Sessions,
open to players of all experience levels. With twelve courts on the Astro we have availability for everyone.

e Open to ALL students, regardless of age or ability, who just want to play tennis with their friends and improve
e There is no charge for these sessions and no limit on places
e Players may bring their own rackets or use a school racket

AFTER SCHOOL SESSIONS
15:40 to 16:40

Years 7to 13
Every Monday from 15.40-16.40

Starting Monday 28th April / Last Session Monday 7th July (not including School Exam Week)
Any other changes will be communicated during the season

Attendees at all sessions must wear their RGS Tennis shirt or PE shirt, RGS PE shorts, white socks and Astros/trainers.

RGS Tennis shirts are available to purchase on-line via the school shop for approx £22 (price may change subject
to supplier costs / styles available). Please note that the sizes are larger than normal (eg XS is more of a S) so if in
doubt, please go to Resources to try a top on.

Sessions will be available for students to sign up to, via their SOCS Co-curricular account, from Friday 4th April
until 22nd April.

We look forward to seeing you all on the courts throughout the summer term.
Yours sincerely,
Gemma Waddell

PE Teacher
gew@rgshw.com
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